
Request for Board Action

Meeting Date:

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners

Fairview Park Development Grant

Brief Summary:
Through the State Capital and Infrastructure Fund, the North Carolina Office of State Budget 
and Management has granted the County $200,000 for the purpose of park development in 
Fairview. The County intends to pass-through these dollars to Conserving Carolina as the 
organization was already working to acquire land in Fairview that met the requirements of this 
grant. With these dollars, Conserving Carolina intends to develop the Camp Woodson property 
in Fairview along Camp Woodson Road with a network of hiking and biking trails and trailhead 
parking to facilitate public recreational access and enjoyment. No County match is required.

Recommended Motion & Requested Action:
Approve budget amendment.

County Manager's Comments & Recommendation:
County Manager recommends as presented.

Subject:

Recreation Services John Hudson, Budget Director

Allison Dains, Recreation Services

April 16, 2024

Consent Agenda

Contact(s):

Department: Presenter(s):


